May 15, 2025
Meeting called to order at 1825. Pledge of Allegiance, moment of silence, introductions.
Secretary read minutes, voted to approve as read.

Testing - Thanks for Hamfest testing, 2 Technicians, 4 upgrades of 8 tested. 2 new
Technicians from tonight’s testing. Pre-registration is working well for the VEs. Do not
contact the FCC until the VE team has sent in the paperwork to avoid any issues.

Hamfest - Jamie said it went well, but we will soon hit a plateau. We did have more help
this year than in years past. There will be a followup debriefing Zoom meeting soon.

Repeater ~ John Low states all is working as it should be.

Old Business - Fox hunt is May 31, 0900, at Trap Pond. Clarification of Steven Keller's
position in ARES.

New Business — Field Day planning. Redden Forest. If anyone would like to purchase Field
Day 25 hats, please see Don Smith or Barbara Dean.

Auxcomm - First Responder Day is May 31. Field Day will be at the Ellendale Fire House.
Apple Scrapple is the 2™ Saturday in October. Dewey Beach triathalon is most likely done.
Rehoboth Beach marathonisin December.

50/50 - $35 won by Don Smith. Donated back to club.
Meeting adjourned at 1853.

23 Members present.



